
 

Boulder Medical Center believes that patients and family 
caregivers are respected and essential partners in the aim 
to deliver patient- and family-centered care. Providers and 
staff at Internal Medicine West recognize that partnering 
with patients and family caregivers to improve processes, 
procedures, and care delivery is crucial to ensuring that 
the care delivered to patients meets their needs and 
achieves the practice’s goals of access, communication, 
and high quality care. To meet this goal we have formed a 
patient/family advisory council that includes providers.   
 
Our advisory council meets four times per year at BMC in 
a non-formal and comfortable setting that allows for open 
conversations and the sharing of ideas between patients 
and staff.  We encourage our council members to come 
with questions and suggestions that will help improve our 
practice’s workflow, communication, or other services.    
 
We invite you to learn more about our advisory council by 
calling 303-440-3268 or by talking with your provider.   
 
Thank you, 
Dr. Christensen 
Dr. Wallace 
Maggie Varner 
IM West Staff  
  


